
Language Arts 
Students finished reading their "Charlotte's Web" novel as a class and have started

their next novel called  "Tales of a 4th Grade Nothing." Students have also been
focusing on reading more about 'plays' and how to direct their own plays.

Mathematics...
Students have been

getting the hang of long
division with remainders.

They have also started
learning about perimeter

and area.

Science...
Students turned in their


first homework

assignment on food


webs and food chains.

They are active


participants in class!



History...
This month, students have
tackled quite a few topics.

We read about and listened
to information about John

Sobieski, Tadeusz
Kosciuszko, and Napoleon
and the Poles. We took a
virtual tour of the Royal
Castle in Warsaw and
learned a bit about its

architecture. 
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